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August 23, 2024 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Grace and peace be multiplied unto you in the name of our Lord and SAVIOUR, Jesus Christ! 
 
It is with great joy and heartfelt excitement that we invite you to join us in celebrating a significant milestone 
in the life of our church community—Victoria Filipino-Canadian SDA Church’s 30th Anniversary! This 
momentous occasion is a testament to God's faithfulness, grace, and the unwavering support of our beloved 
congregation over the past three decades. 
 
As we celebrate 30 years of spiritual growth, community service, and spreading the word of God, we are 
honoured to welcome our distinguished guest speaker, Pastor Thorp, BC Conference President. Pastor Thorp 
is renowned for his deep spiritual insights and passionate commitment to preaching the Gospel. His message 
will undoubtedly inspire and challenge us to continue our mission with renewed vigour and faith. 
 
Event Details 
 
Date: September 14th 2024   
Time: 9:30 AM Sabbath School; 11:00 AM Divine Service   
Venue: 877 North Park Street, Victoria, BC  V8Z 7H5 (First Baptist Church, rental) 
*Free 2-hour street parking (limited spots); many pay parking spots within the area. 
 
Highlights of the Event: 
 
Theme : Rooted in Faith: Growing in Grace 
Theme song: In the Service of the King 
Praise Musical Concert in the afternoon. 
 
Sabbath Morning 
Worship and Praise: Led by our talented worship team, we will lift our voices in adoration and thanksgiving. 
Inspirational Message: Pastor Thorp will share a powerful sermon that will touch hearts and strengthen our 
resolve to live out our faith. 
Fellowship Dinner: Join us for a delicious meal as we celebrate and connect. 
 
Your presence would be a tremendous blessing to us, and we would be delighted to celebrate this special 
occasion with you. Please RSVP by September 7, 2024 by email at VicFilcan30@outlook.ca. 
 
Gathering to mark this momentous anniversary, we are excited to commemorate our past, celebrate the present, 
and embrace the future with an unwavering faith commitment to the mission entrusted to us by God. May the 
Lord bless you abundantly, We are looking forward to your fellowship with us!  
 
In His service, 
 
 
Fredilyne Ruiz, Church Clerk  
(for) Victoria FilCan SDA Church Board  
 

For more information, please visit our website at https://victoriafilcan.ca/. 


